

Selwyn Primary School

Selwyn Avenue, Highams Park, London, E4 9NE
The Arbor Trust CEO: Maureen Okoye
Executive Principal: Jason Cook
Head Teacher: Lisa Bogle
Telephone number: 0208 527 3814 - Fax: 0208 523 3230
e-mail: primary@selwyn.waltham.sch.uk

19th September 2018

Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers,

This term we have many exciting trips planned for each year group. These trips are carefully planned and will support your child's learning in class. Some of the trips are local, while others are further afield and will require transport.

We are asking each parent for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the trips.

The trips for this term are listed below with the cost of each trip. This includes the cost of the transport.

	Trip	Date	Total Cost
Autumn	Verulamium Museum	9 th October	
	Visitor : Iroko	12 th October	
			£19.94

Yours sincerely			
Lisa Bogle			
Head Teacher			
Year 3 Trips Voluntary Contribution Form			
I enclose	_ towards the cost of this term's trips.		
Name of Child	Class		
Signed:	_ Date:		